
 

Union Marine Management Services, 
UMMS, congratulates MX Bulk 
Management for their latest new building 
and is pleased to announce the takeover 
of MV Erin Manx on the 6th of May 2020 
from Tsuneishi Heavy Industries Zhoushan 
China.  

The vessel is a Tess  64 Aeroline design 
bulk carrier with a DWT of 63.700 MT.  

MV Erin Manx will join her sisters Isabella 
Manx, Mona Manx and Scarlett Manx, 
making her the 4th MX Bulk vessel under 
our current management. As with MX 
Bulk´s other vessels, she will be registered 
under the Isle of Man Flag.  

This delivery will be memorable for all of 
us as there were so many processes which 
were done remotely. UMMS deeply 
appreciate the staff onboard who braved 
the hardship and the quarantine in China 
to be there for the sea trials and the 
takeover and also the staff ashore who 
made this takeover possible in these 
extraordinary times.  

We wish her safe and healthy sailings and 
welcome her to our family as our newest 
member. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 



 


